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Thank you for considering my opinion. I am Kim Sheldon from Washburn, ND. 

In regards to House Bill 1469, I am in opposition to this bill. 

As most parents who reflect the need to opt their child out of vaccination, they have already 

had good reason to do so. Whether it be a previous reaction their child had, or even their own 

decision based on weighing the facts….they should not have to be subjected to the 

programming of pro-vaccination classes. 

As parents, everyone should have the right to decide what is best for their child without having 
to go through formalities to guide them to a certain decision. 

Thank you for your consideration. 
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